
From: Sabrina Jones [mailto:movher@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2011 3:54 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Parkers Moving Service Temporary HH Goods permit 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
This email is to voice my concern, as a registered, permanent moving company in Washington 
State, over the temporary issuance of a permit to Jason M. Nelson dba Parkers' Moving Service.  
  
As a small business owner who pays quarterly takes into the state's Labor & Industries 
department, Employment Security, as well as the federal government, I would expect the WUTC 
staff to hold the same standards for all new moving companies seeking temporary (and 
eventually permanent) authority. I would hope that this particular moving company be removed 
from its temporary authority until it can prove that is has registered with the Employment 
Security department as well as Labor and Industries, and also is following our Tariff by charging 
customers appropriately. It does a great deal of disservice to those of us who abide by all the 
rules and regulations in the WUTC tariff when companies such as this one are allowed to 
operate. 
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter; I am happy to speak further on this subject if deemed 
necessary. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Sabrina Jones 
Owner, Movher LLC 
 
 
--  
Sabrina Jones 
Movher 
3427 W. Northwest Blvd., Unit A 
Spokane, WA  99205 
 
movher@gmail.com 
www.movher.com 
cell: 509.954.4777 
Landline: 509.474.0619 
Landline: 509.523.3825 
 


